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We had a fabulous day on Wednesday enjoying our óResilience Dayô.  The children impressed me with 

their positive attitude and their persistence.  They also demonstrated great concentration and team 

work skills.  There was a lot of smiling and laughter!  Thank-you to the learning squad who helped to 

evaluate the day.  A big thank-you to the staff for organising and delivering such brilliant activities.  I 

love to see the children from Reception right through to Year Six working together.  They are so 

thoughtful and considerate of each other. 

On Thursday we had three head teachers visiting for the day to look at the childrenôs behaviour and 

well-being.  They thought that the children took pride in their work and were confident to talk about their 

learning.  They were focused and positive in lessons.  They were impressed by the Plastic Free School 

work that we have been doing and commented on how the children at Portreath know that their actions 

can make a difference to themselves, others and the world.  The children were able to articulate the 

five learning behaviours and give examples of each.  They also understood what bullying was and 

what they needed to do if they were ever bullied.  The head teachers also commented on the fact that 

the schools provides a broad and balanced curriculum and noted the great opportunities the children 

have to develop their physical and mental health. 

On Thursday evening we welcomed the parents of the children who will be starting in Reception in 

September.  It was lovely to meet so many of them and Mrs Forsdick did a wonderful job of introducing 

them to our school.  I look forward to their children joining us in September.  The children will be 

coming along to learning together sessions at school over the next few weeks. 

Mrs Pamplin 

Certificates 

Class 1: Layla-For being an enthusiastic learner in 

Class 1. 

Class 2: Ella-may-For settling in so well as the newest 

member of Class 2. 
 

Class 3:  Reuben-For taking responsibility of his own 

learning. 
 

Class 4: Oliva-For her fantastic  focus in class, great to 

see you growing in confidence. 
 

Class 5: Matthew-For fantastic use of vocabulary in his 

written work. 

Kindness Tree 

This week kindness 

leaves were given to: 

Molly, Charlotte, 

Harrison and Darcey 
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Sporting Star 

This weekôs winner 

is:  Amelie 

Congratulations to those children who gained 

their karate reading bands and certificates this 

week. 



Resilience Day 

On Wednesday we held a special óResilience Dayô which involved the children working in groups with 

children from different classes.  They were given activities and tasks to build resilience and had 

opportunities to work as a team.  The activities were purposefully difficult and challenged the children.  

The staff planned and delivered great sessions. The children had lots of fun and gained so much from 

the day.  It was wonderful to see the children supporting each other.   

Resilience is so important in life.  I like to think about it as the ability to 

bounce back.  Like a Weeble, you canôt be kept down for long! 

 

 


